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Tuesday, 19 March 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Once again we are lucky enough to have the Life Education Van visiting our school. The van will 
be here from Monday, 25th March until Thursday, 28th March. The program delivered by the 
educators links to our PD/Health/PE Syllabus. The cost is $10 per child. 

Payments can be made by cash to your child’s teacher or online. Please pay and return the 
permission note below before Wednesday, 2oth March, 2019. 

 

Thank you 

Linda Charlton 

Assistant Principal 

 

 

I give permission for my child ___________________________________ of class ____________  

to attend Life Education. 

 I have paid online. Recipt no. ______________________ 
 
 Please find $10 enclosed. 

 

Name of Parent/Carer: ________________________________ 

Signed: _____________________________________________ Date: ___________________ 


